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Apache Stronghold Continues Journey of Prayer to the Supreme Court to Stop the 

Shattering of Human Existence & to Protect Mother Earth 
 

Today, August 4, 2024, the Apache Stronghold will be continuing our prayer journey to stop the 
shattering of human existence and to protect Mother Earth. The prayer journey began in the Lummi 
Nation, north of Seattle, in July, and it will conclude on September 11, 2024 when the Apache Stronghold 
files their appeal at the US Supreme Court in Washington, DC, with stops along the way visiting tribes 
and supporters for prayer and ceremony. The full route is outlined below. 
 
We will be traveling to Thacker Pass, Nevada for a prayer gathering on August 6th. This will be our 
second stop of the journey. After Thacker Pass, we will be traveling to the Bay Area, California on 
August 8th for another prayer gathering. Please pay close attention to your emails as we will be updating 
along the way, as well as our social media @protectoakflat to follow along the journey with us.  
 
It is a very crucial time right now, so we ask if you cannot join us along the journey please continue to 
pray for our journey as we make our way across the U.S to the Supreme Court in Washington D.C. We 
are in this fight together, as we are one drum, one circle, one prayer. 
 

 


